
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd May 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/s/Carers,  
 
 
YEAR 11 – END OF YEAR 
 
 
As you know, the GCSE examinations will begin on Monday 15th May 2023.  Whilst these are 
due to finish on Wednesday 21st June 2023, the Department for Education require that all Year 
11 pupils are available until Wednesday 28th June 2023, to allow for any contingency 
measures which may be necessary.   
 
Year 11 pupils should continue to come to school as normal up to and including Friday 9th 
June 2023.  With effect from Monday 12th June 2023,  pupils should attend school solely for 
their examinations, unless they have more than one examination in a day.  Where this is the 
case, pupils will be expected to remain in school and attend lessons, bringing their revision 
into school with them.  The remaining time should be spent revising at home.  
 
Full access to Show My Homework will remain available to all Year 11 pupils, to support them 
with their revision.   
 
Should you require any further information and/or support, please contact either Mrs Kellett, 
our Head of Year 11, or your child’s Head of Department in the relevant subject area.   
 
Finally, the School Prom for Year 11 pupils will be held on 7th July 2023.  Further details 
regarding this will be issued in the near future.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Ms N Gilligan 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 


